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INVITATION 

To Asociacion Peruana de Taekwon-Do ITF  
Member of the International Taekwon-do Federation 

Dear Sir,  

I am delighted and honored to inform you that the XVI World Taekwon-do ITF Championships 
will be held in the city of Saint-Petersburg, Russia on October 12-20, 2009.  

The Saint-Petersburg Taekwon-do Federation has been given an honorable right to organize 
and conduct the "XVI World Taekwon-do ITF Championships", according to decision of the  
"16  ITF Congress" held in Sofia, Bulgaria on July 28, 2006.  

The Championships are supported by the Ministry of Sports, Tourism and Youth Politics, the 
National Olympic Committee as well as the Saint-Petersburg City Government. 

On behalf of the Russian Taekwon-do ITF Federation and the Organizing Committee, I have a 
great personal privilege of inviting you and your members to the XVI World Taekwon-Do ITF 
Championships. 

We look forward to your participation in the event. 

Head of the Organizing Committee  
Master Mikhail Shmelev 
VII Dan 

Europe Taekwon-do Federation Vice-President 
Russian Taekwon-do Federation Vice-President 
Saint-Petersburg Taekwon-do Federation President  
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ATT: Master Enrique Deacon 


